
Request for Participation in Confidential 

Employee Feedback Survey 

Dear [Employee's Name], 

We are committed to creating a work environment that encourages your feedback and fosters 

growth. As part of our ongoing efforts to improve our workplace, we invite you to participate in 

a confidential employee feedback survey. 

The survey will cover various aspects of your experience within our organization and will take 

approximately [estimated time] to complete. Your responses will remain completely confidential 

and will only be used for the purpose of improving our workplace. 

Please click on the link below to access the survey: 

Participate in the Survey 

Thank you for your time and valuable input. Your feedback is crucial in helping us enhance our 

work culture. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 

%5bSurvey%20Link%5d

